
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

                        November 13,           2021 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by    Tim Martin                        at  9:37                AM at the Richmond County EM 

Training room.                               October 9, 2020                          minutes were read and approved.

                                        
Old Business:
 Meeting facility was discussed and the EM Training Room provides for our needs. It is where 
we need to stay as long as it is available to us. Chidren's Christmas Fund was discussed and moved to new 

business.

Club QSL card purchase has not been decided at this time or how they will be used.

New Business:

Election of officers was held and the 2022 officers are: President, Fred Lathan KG4GSA, Vice President, James

Bullard KC4ZIE and Sec/Trs, Butch Parris N4AWP. President Tim Martin wished the new officers best 

wishes in the new year. Thank you to the outgoing officers for serving us.

Donations from the membership will be accepted at anytime for the Children's Christmas Fund.. Tim Martin will  

will be at the November 20 testing session at the EM facility to accept donations .  He will get in touch

with the contact person at DSS and make arrangements to make the donation from the club. 

 

Kerchunking the repeater is still a problem and it was stated that you should give your call sign per Part 97

when keying the repeater. If you are testing please give your call and state that you are testing.

 Mark Dawkins, N4CMD added that he has been working on the main program and is

close to being finished. This will give us the capability to make announcements on the repeater. 

Members and guest present:        9   members and      1 guest 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at   10:20              AM.


